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Newsletter		-		December	4,		2020	
Great Americans Dress-Up Day 
Though we are sad that we had to cancel Great Americans Day, we hope that everyone took 
advantage of our special Great Americans Dress-Up Day today! The students worked so hard 
to prepare their costumes, so we are thrilled to see so many of them dressed up today! 

Christmas Concert Performances 
We are also disappointed that we were not able to have our annual Christmas concert this year, 
but Mr. Messer knows that several students had been working diligently to prepare solo or duet 
pieces for that night, so he is allowing several of them to perform in High School Chapel this 
coming Wednesday, December 9, and next Wednesday, December 16! We will be sure to take 
pictures of the performances! 

Make-up Picture Day 
We are still waiting to hear back from the photographers to find out if we will be able to 
reschedule make-up picture day. We will inform everyone as soon as we know! 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
Friday, December 18, is our annual Ugly Christmas Sweater Day! Every student is invited to 
wear their best ugly Christmas sweater to school. The best sweaters will win a prize! Every 
homeroom class will also be having their Christmas party on this day. Teachers will let the 
students and parents know if they need to do anything for their parties. 

Christmas Break 
Friday, December 18, is a half day as it is the last day of the first semester! Christmas break will 
follow from Monday, December 21 through Friday, January 1. We will return to school on 
Monday, January 4. 

UPCOMING		EVENTS	
Today, December 4 – Great Americans Dress-Up Day 
Wednesday, December 9 – Christmas Performances in High School Chapel 
Tuesday, December 15 – January Invoices Sent Out 
Wednesday, December 16 – Christmas Performances in High School Chapel 
Friday, December 18 – Last Day of First Semester (Half Day) 
     Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
     Class Christmas Parties 
Monday, January 4 – Return to School after Christmas Break 


